M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
July 31, 2017
RE:

Surplus Bus - Sale
The online auction to purchase the surplus vehicles is scheduled to end at 10:00 a.m. August 4, 2017.
A list of the high bidders on each of the 8 buses will be delivered prior to the Board meeting, with each bid amount including removal of the vehicles.

I recommend the Board accept highest bid received for each bus.
